
TOWN OF COWPENS 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

5330 N. Main St. 
September 13, 2023, 5:00 p.m. 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a special meeting on Wednesday, September 13, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. Present 

were Mayor Michael D. Hamrick, Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer, and Council Member Pam Camp. Absent:  
Thomas Voelker and Erin P. Wofford. Mayor Michael D. Hamrick called the meeting to order. 
 

The Town Council reviewed and discussed a proposed drawing for development of a park and recreation 
facility at the Cowpens Middle School property. The facility would consist of four baseball fields, accommodating 
children up to 12 years old, the gymnasium, concession area, restrooms, and walking trails. 

Mayor Hamrick would like to receive cost estimates by the October 2023 meeting. The project is 
contingent on funding.  

Pam Camp made a motion to approve the proposed drawings and move forward to pursue the project, 
seconded by Jarred S. Spencer, and carried. 

 
Jarred S. Spencer made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Pam Camp and carried. 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael D. Hamrick 

 
 
       Mayor Pro-Tem Jarred S. Spencer 
 
 
       Council Member Pam Camp 
 
 
Attest:       Council Member Thomas Voelker 
 
   
Teresa Carter, Town Clerk     Council Member Erin P. Wofford  


